PO BOX 118
HOME HILL Q 4806

17" April 2002

Queensland Competition Authority
GPO Box 2257
BRISBANE Q 4001

Dear Sir
RE: WATER PRICING IN THE BURDEKIN

[ write to lend support to the contents of the letter of 10t April sent to you by
Mr Neville Haselton.

I would ask that you give serious consideration to the points raised in his
letter.

Yours Faithfully

WM@% : fgy

Mr G Lago



